
Letter to local authorities to work
with faith groups and funeral
directors to develop safe, sensitive
and innovative ways for funerals to
take place
Letter to all local authorities in England to work with faith groups and
funeral directors to develop safe, sensitive and innovative ways for funerals
to take place.
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